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The Public Servants Association (PSA), as the majority Union at the Public Service Commission (PSC), welcomes 

the thorough investigation conducted by Advocate Smanga Sethene, into allegations of fraud and corruption 

against the PSC Director-General, Mr Dovhani Mamphiswana. 

 

It is alleged that Mr Mamphiswana illegally appointed the mother of his child as the Chief Director for Professional 

Ethics in the PSC. 

 

This decision to dismiss Mr Mamphiswana should serve as an example that no one is above the law. The PSA 

maintains that senior employees in the Public Service must serve with integrity, based on professional ethics. 

Senior employees are expected to observe and abide by the Senior Management Service Handbook and Code of 

Conduct. The sanction of dismissal serves as a deterrent against corruption and maladministration in the Public 

Service. The PSA urges the President and the Minister of Public Service and Administration to continue to uphold 

the rule of law and act against any wrongdoing in the public sector. 

 

The PSA will continue to encourage public servants and members of the public to report corruption and 

maladministration through the anti-corruption hotline service. 
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